
 

 

Confirmation on quality assurance 

according to nuclear standard KTA 1401 
 

 

On behalf of the German nuclear power plant operators 

PreussenElektra GmbH as a partner of the VGB PowerTech e. V. 

working group "Assessment of Contractors" confirms 

Phoenix Contact Group 
 

valid for the sites 
 

Phoenix Contact GmbH & Co. KG 

Flachsmarktstraße 8, D-32825 Blomberg 

Phoenix Contact GmbH & Co. KG 
Dringenauer Straße 30, D-31812 Bad Pyrmont 

Phoenix Contact Deutschland GmbH 

Flachsmarktstraße 8, D-32825 Blomberg 

Phoenix Contact Power Supplies GmbH 
Oberes Feld 1, D-33106 Paderborn 

 

and the scope of supply and services 
 

Development, Design, Manufacturing and Sale of 

Electrical and Electronic Connecting Elements, 
Connectors, Electronic Interface Systems, Power Supply 

and Surge Voltage Protection Modules 
 

the qualification for system- and product related quality assurance. 
 

The assessment was performed on 14 May 2025 by 
 

PreussenElektra GmbH 
 

based on the standard KTA 1401 as well as on the assessment 

documents of the VGB PowerTech e. V. working group "Assessment of 

Contractors" in consideration of product related requirements. 
 

Details of the assessment are given in the report PEL-RPP-2025-01. 
 

This confirmation is valid until 08 March 2028 provided that the 
conditions on which the assessment was based have not been changed. 
 

 

Hanover, 03 June 2025 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

_______________________                             ____________________ 

PEL-RPP, Ullrich Schreiber    PEL-RPP, Dr. Dieter Loos 

PreussenElektra GmbH 

Vattenfall Europe 
Nuclear Energy 
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